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Vandalizing the existing Powerhouse museum is an outright scandal which has to be stopped at 
all cost. Apart from the proposed building looking awful, it has less than half the space for 
exhibits and it will be impossible to create a background for the valuable items such as the train 
set, complete with signal box, the working steam engine with the typical smell of steam and hot 
oil and not to forget the valuable aircraft like the Catalina flying boat. On top of this vandalism 
to demolish historical properties like Georges Terraces and Willow tree........... just thinking about 
it should get you into jail !!!  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WFh3huq4yRw 
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